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Friday, 23 October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank you for all your support this half term. 

 

As we are settling into the new routines of living with COVID, we are now making some adjustments 

to the timings of the school day as under the current arrangements, the school day has been cut short 

for our children. 

 

New arrival and collection times 

From Tuesday 3rd November 

 Arrival Collection 
Reception  8.40am  - 8.55am 3.20pm 
Year 1 and Year 2 8.40am  - 8.55am 3.20pm 
Year 3 and Year 4 8.45am  - 8.55am 3.25pm 
Year 5 and Year 6 8.45am – 8.55am 3.30pm 

 

 

Home learning 

Homework has been put onto the school website for your child. There are knowledge organisers 

available for the children which include important information about the topics they will be covering 

next half term. It will help them if they do research about this topic and explore the vocabulary on the 

knowledge organiser. 

 

School Closure for Half Term 

School reopens on Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/

